
 

August 23, 2022 

 

 

Amy Douglas, Managing Attorney  

Professional Licensure Standards Board 

Arkansas Department of Education 

Division of Elementary and Secondary Education 

Four Capitol Mall, Box 30  

Little Rock, AR 

 

Re:  ARPEL nomination to PLSB 

 

Dear Ms. Douglas, 

 

 The Executive Board of the Arkansas Professors of Educational Leadership (ARPEL) 

met today and nominated Dr. Annette Hux of Arkansas State University to complete the term of 

Dr. Nita Bohannon on the Professional Licensure Standards Board and Education Subcommittee. 

Her vita will be sent to you under separate cover, but she can be reached at ahux@astate.edu. 

 

      Best regards, 

 

 

 

      Christy L. Smith, Ed.D.  

      Assistant Professor 

      ARPEL Chair 
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